
To the Bristol Town Council, 

The Orange Crate Derby Subcommittee of the Bristol Fourth of July 

Committee schedule the Orange Crate Derby event for June 2, 2024 

with a June 16 rain date. We were later advised that this date conflicted 

with the St. Elizabeth’s Church feast. We were not previously aware of 

the conflict. We now want to have the Orange Crate Derby on June 16 

with a TBD rain date. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Roger Dubord 

Life Member, Bristol Fourth of July Committee 


